
From: Patsy Fulton
To: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: FW: TDEC-DWR - Notice of Complete Permit Application
Date: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 2:11:07 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Patsy Fulton
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 1:54 PM
To: Lawless, Tory <ectory.lawless@tn.gov>
Subject: FW: TDEC-DWR - Notice of Complete Permit Application

Tori,

Will you please file a copy of the TDEC email in Docket 11-00155.  It should be labeled TDEC renewal permit SOP
11020 for The Bluffs at Bradbury Farms

Thanks, Patsy

-----Original Message-----
From: bryan.pope@tn.gov <bryan.pope@tn.gov>
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 1:35 PM
To: Patsy Fulton <Patsy.Fulton@tn.gov>
Cc: Bryan Pope <Bryan.Pope@tn.gov>
Subject: TDEC-DWR - Notice of Complete Permit Application

State of Tennessee
Department of Environment and Conservation        
Division of Water Resources

__________________________________________________________

Permit Number           SOP-11020

Permittee Name          Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc.

Project Name            The Bluff at Bradbury Farms
__________________________________________________________

The Division of Water Resources (the division) acknowledges the receipt of a permit application in our office on 27-
MAY-21. 

Rules of the Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation, Division of Water Resources, Chapter 0400-
40-5-.05 (2): Permit Application, Issuance, state, in part: “The applicant will be provided notice of completeness of
the application and re-submitted material within 30 days of a determination that such material constitutes a complete
application. This provision does not preclude the commissioner from later requesting additional material that
subsequent to the notice of completeness is determined to be necessary for permit processing.”

Your application was deemed complete on 20-APR-16.

Details regarding this permit application and associated documents can be viewed at:
http://environment-online.state.tn.us:8080/pls/enf_reports/f?

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on July 27, 2021 at 2:11 p.m.
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p=9034:34051:::NO:34051:P34051_PERMIT_NUMBER:SOP-11020
If your complete application was mailed to our office prior to the current permit expiration date of 30-NOV-21, and
the permit is not reissued by that date, discharges from the facility will be automatically authorized through
administrative extension of the current permit.

If you have questions, please contact Bryan Pope at 931-722-9592 or by E-mail at bryan.pope@tn.gov.

Thank you for helping us protect Tennessee waters.

________________________________________________________

We accept and encourage electronic document submittals via Water.Permits@tn.gov

Please tell us how you think we’re doing by completing TDEC Customer Satisfaction Survey at:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TDECSurvey
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